
From: Baker, Josh
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/23/2013 4:48:26 PM
Subject: Bill action notice from Governor Haley

 
Today, January 23, 2013, Governor Haley signed into law R. 1, S. 0156, a bill that expands the membership of the 
Hunley Commission.
 
Best,
 
Joshua D. Baker
Office of the Governor of South Carolina
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